
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE 
 
 

 
 
  Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the 
Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town of Milton, Rock County, WI 
beginning at 6:00pm, Thursday June 14th 2018, to consider the following 
change: 
  Application of Edward and Joanne Matthews, 3648 E Jacobs Dr, 
Milton to construct a new garage. This new garage will exceed the 
minimum setback requirements and exceed maximum area of accessory 
building. Parcel 6-13-128.1, PT SW 1/4, SW ¼ CERTIFIED SURVEY MAP, 
VOL 20 PG 146-148 Lot 1, in the Town of Milton. 
  Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be 
given a chance to express their opinions at this time.  The Milton Town 
Board of Adjustment will hold a meeting and review this request. 
  

     Dated this 16th day of May, 2018 
 
     

     Marcy Granger, Town Clerk  
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